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ROLES TODAY 

Security Dan Dexter 

Computer Operator Stephen Mivelaz 

Audio Operator Pat Edison 

Call to Worship Lee Mivelaz 

Song Leader Dan Isenberg 

Officiate Communion Jerry Leverson 

Scripture & Prayer Ray Frederick 

Sermon Ben Rominske 

Closing Prayer Budde Egner 

NEXT WEEK  11/26 

Security Steve Vogel 

Computer Operator Dan Dexter 

Audio Operator Laurie Dexter 

Call to Worship Denny Tennill 

Song Leader Anthony Remson 

Officiate Communion Ray Frederick 

Scripture & Prayer Dan Isenberg 

Sermon Ben Rominske 

Closing Prayer Bob Redding 

WATTERSON TRAIL 
CHURCH OF CHRIST  

Showing Honor to God,  

Devotion to  Chris t  & Love to All  

 

 Come grow with us!  
 SUNDAYS 

 9:45 AM Bible Class 
 

           10:30 AM Worship Service 

 WEDNESDAYS 
 7 PM  Bible Class & Devotional 

 
 9607 Watterson Trail 
 Louisville, KY 40299 

 502.267.7245 
  wtcoc.com    

wtchurchofchrist@gmail.com 
 

OFFICE HOURS Tu-F 8:30 AM-4:30PM 
 

DEACONS 
Dan Dexter (Special Projects) 
Ray Frederick (Education) 

Denny Tennill (Indoor Maintenance) 
 

MINISTER Ben Rominske 
 

THOSE TO SERVE THIS MONTH 

Change Bulletin Board Beverly Davis 

Cards to Visitors Dan Isenberg 
 

THE BULLETIN IS PRINTED ON FRIDAYS. 

We are 

Order of  Worship 
 

Welcome 
Call to Worship 

1 Thessalonians 5:14-18 

(All verses unless noted) 

4 To God Be the Glory 

57 Great is Thy Faithfulness 

991 This Is My Father’s World 

Communion 

 Giving 

Scripture Reading & Prayer 

 Luke 20:24-25 

Message 

Level 

(Nehemiah 13:10-14) 

Invitation Song 

944 What Shall It Be 

Closing Song 

742 Count Your Blessings  

(Refrain after 3rd verse) 

Closing Prayer 
Announcements 

 We are only days away from Thanksgiving this year. I can fondly recall 

many memorable things my family did. Whether it was with my mother’s 

cousins, my dad’s family, or at my uncle’s I enjoyed the time with my family. As 

I’ve mentioned to some, the plan is to go do some of those things this year.  

 As I grew up, my mother made sure I always said please and thank you 

and that I was grateful for whatever was given to me. To say thank you shows an 

appreciation to the recipient of the words. Oftentimes, we say thank you because 

something has been done for us. Maybe it was the person who opened the door 

for us or whoever put food on our plate.  

We can say thank you and talk about what it means, but most of the time we do 

not get to understand the extent of how much what we have done impacts others 

or vice versa. Paul says in 2 Timothy 1:3 “I am thankful to God, whom I have 

served with a clear conscience as my ancestors did, when I remember you in my 

prayers as I do constantly night and day.”  

 In thinking about this holiday which we so often verbalize our thanks, I 

want us to take a moment and reflect on what we truly are thankful for. Yes it’s 

nice when people hold doors for us but focus on what we cherish. Dwell on the 

blessing the Lord God has given us in the people we have as brothers and sisters 

in Christ here and elsewhere.  

From the Desk of Ben Rominske, minister 



Showing Honor to God, Devotion to Christ  & Love to All Prayer Requests & Praise 
ONGOING 

PRAYER NEEDS 

JoAnn Brewer 

Dennis Clinton 

Ray & Katie Frederick 

& Family 

Adam Gardner 

Jerry Henderson 

Anita Isenberg 

Louis Massey 

Geramiah Mitchell 

Jo Mivelaz 

Bob Redding 

Brittany Richardson 

Tommy Watson  

Ann Zeitz 

Faye Welter 

 

IN CARE FACILITIES 

& SR. COMMUNITIES 

Jerry Henderson 

Geramiah Mitchell 

Bob & Bettye Redding 

 

Connect, Serve, Grow You Belong Here! 
MEMBERS 

• Health: Ann Zeitz, JoNell Carter, Louis Massey, Faye 

Welter 

• Anita Isenberg is home and continuing to improve. 

They welcome visitors any time. 

• Denny Tennill is recovering in Baptist East following 

his procedure. See Ben for room info. 

• Dan Dexter is still recovering though slowed a bit in his 

recovery 

• Mike Davis is recovering well, but slow.  

• Bettye Redding has a broken toe and brace as she 

recovers 

• Myrtle Grasberger is home and doing some better. 

• Tripp Frederick had a good birthday last week! 

EXTENDED FAMILY & FRIENDS 

• JCPS and First Responders people have been falsely 

reporting crimes at schools in the area. This then causes 

problems for the police, students, teachers, other faculty 

and responding personnel as well causes a lot of free and 

frustrations. 

• Shooting incident there was a domestic incident last 

week with a family in the area. Prayers for all involved 

• All those involved in the conflicts overseas 

• Cream and Sugar fellowship: 9 am before Bible class, we will be 

having a time to enjoy some hot beverages, coffee, hot chocolate, 

or apple cider, and some donuts! Our own amateur coffee maker, 

Ben, will be making coffee and non-coffee drinks! 

• Widows and Widowers Holiday Meal on December 2nd we will 

be hosting a meal for local widows and widowers. Let Ben know if  

you want to help prepare or serve during the meal! 

• Holiday Serving Opportunities: You have the opportunity to 

serve, help people in our community, shining Christ’s light and 

spreading the Gospel! 

• Annual Meeting December 3rd, following worship 

• Look out for a December Bus trip!  

• Holiday Gift Swap and Potluck December 31st following 

worship 

• 5 Words that Sum Up the Bible! Wednesdays at 7pm 

• Classes for all ages! Sundays and Wednesdays 

• Sunday Bible Class  “The Life of  Christ” in Matthew   

Matthew 24:32-33 
 “From the fig tree learn its lesson: as soon as its branch becomes tender and 

puts out its leaves, you know that summer is near. So also, when you see all 
these things, you know that he is near, at the very gates. ” 


